MACKILLOP CLUB UPDATE
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PARENT MORNING
29/03/17

This week, our MacKillop Club students enjoyed a morning where their parents were invited in to
experience some of the MacKillop Club activities for themselves. Much to the surprise of all, the
participants were divided into two teams.... Parents vs Students!

The students were too strong in the language puzzle challenge, taking an early lead over the parents.
However, the parents bounced back, taking out the second challenge, which involved a Spelling Bee.

So, it all came down to the final challenge. A court case was presented, with the students taking on the role
of the legal team for the plaintiff, while the parents formed the legal team of the defendant. Mr. Burnett
acted as our wise judge, in charge of deciding who had made the most compelling case.
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In the end, it was the students who were awarded the final challenge and were declared the overall
winners of the day!

| hope everybody enjoyed the morning and thank you to all parents who attended and got involved.

Brett Wilkie
Assistant Principal



